
From: ROBERT HAGEN
To: PUC:
Subject: Liberty Utilities rate increase
Date: Monday, September 21, 2020 4:51:38 PM

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the
sender.

 
Please do not give permission for Liberty Utilities to increase their rates.
 
People on fixed incomes have had it with all utility rate increases.
 
Certainly SS increases does not cover their increases.
 
Thank you for your consideration
 
Sincerely
Robert Hagen
Resident of
Merrimack NH
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